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 We are gearing up to do a fall 
fundraiser, featuring… 

CHRISTMAS CARDS and so 
much more through Art Cards 

by Kids! 
Stay tuned for more details! 

 

FALL FUNDRAISER 

Sept 21st:  Becca Schofield Day – we will be 
celebrating this day of spreading kindness on 
Wednesday, Sept 21st. 
 

Sept 23th:  Terry Fox Walk -  The students will be 
bringing home a pledge sheet.  Students and staff 
will be walking together.  (rain date Sept 30) 
If you prefer to donate online you may do so at: 
http://www.terryfox.ca/BristolElementary 
 

Sept 30th:  Orange Shirt Day  We encourage 
everyone to wear an orange shirt in support of 
“Every Child Matters” 
 

Oct 12th:  Picture Day – Get your best smile ready!  

The following parents will be returning to serve on  the Parent 
School Support Committee (PSSC) at Bristol Elementary School 
for the 2022-23 School Year:  

• Kia Bridges, Parent 

• Brittany Holmes, Parent 

• Angel Connors, Parent 

• Kaylee Bulger, Parent 

• Sarah Cogswell, Teacher Member  

• Katie Saunders, Acting Principal  
 

We will also be starting a Home & School 
Committee this year.  We need members for 
both this and PSSC 
If you are interested in being part of this committee, 

please contact the school for details. 

Hot Lunch will be provided by our community 
partners again this year, Diner Down Under and 
Noah’s Ark Café!  The weekly menu will be posted 
to our Facebook page, our school website and to 
SchoolCash Online Friday for the next week.  We 
encourage people to pay via SchoolCash Online,        

but cash will always be accepted.       

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 2022-2023 
Registration for Kindergarten students for the next school 

year takes place online the week of October 11-14th 
asdw.nbed.nb.ca  

 
 

Hi! I am Emily Keenan and I am excited to join the BrES community 

as the School Counsellor. I will be at the school every Wednesday. I 

am a certified counsellor and am here to support the staff and 

students in a variety of ways. I will also be helping with school wide 

events and initiatives. Our first one will be Becca Schofield Day on 

Wednesday, September 21st where we will discuss and promote 

random acts of kindness. Children will be given a kindness coupon to 

fill out if they have completed a random act of kindness either at 

home or at school. All coupons will go in a basket for a draw for 

some prizes! If you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child, please feel free to contact me at Emily.keenan@nbed.nb.ca. 

Thank you and I look forward to meeting everyone. 

 Staff Update: 
Ms. Maxwell will be starting her leave Monday, 

September 19th. She will return February 21, 2023 In 
her absence, please contact Ms. Katie Saunders, 
Acting Principal/Resource Teacher at 392-5124. 

 
Please remember we have a student 

with a severe allergy. Bristol Elementary 

will not be allowing hazelnuts, cashews 

and pistachios as well as any products 

containing these nuts        

(ex.  NUTELLA!!) 

A letter will be sent home from the “We’ve Got Your Back River 

Valley” organization. If this is something that your family could 

benefit from at this time, then please sign and return by Tuesday, 

September 20th. This information will remain confidential. 
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